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Merit Winners 

Congratulations to our well-deserved winners 

who have excelled at demonstrating 

outstanding ‘Self-Awareness and Positivity’ in 

addition to having 100% attendance! 

 

 2023-24 Class Teachers 
Please find below a table detailing class changes for next academic year.  

Present Year Group Present Teacher Next Year’s Teacher 

Reception Mrs Connor Mrs Connor 

Reception Mrs McCarroll Mr Birtwistle 

Year 1 Mrs Atkinson Mrs Sibly 

Year 1 Miss Pearson Mrs Atkinson 

Year 2 Mrs Robinson Miss Pearson 

Year 2 Miss Hodson Ms Low 

Year 3 Mrs Sibly Miss Taylor 

Year 3 Miss Taylor Mrs Todd 

Year 4 Ms Low Mr Collinson 

Year 4 Mr Birtwistle Mr Bryson 

Year 5 Mrs Todd Mr Johnson 

Year 5 Mr Johnson Mrs Keen 

 

Curriculum Support: Mrs Carey – Y4, Miss Hodson – Y6 

 

Community Events 

Share a Story 

It was lovely to see so many of you attend our Y5 

and Y6 sessions, and we are so please you enjoyed 

diving in to a good story book. 

Reception New Starter Meetings 

Thank you for coming along and for choosing Fens 

as your school of choice. We look forward to the 

new start in September and to the many years 

ahead – growing and learning together! 

Choir Singing 

Following a brilliant set at our Summer Fair, our 

choir went out in the community yesterday and 

enjoyed singing to the residents of Rossmere care 

home. 

Litter Pick 

Well done to our Y5 pupils, who went out in the 

local area picking up litter and keeping our 

community a clean and tidy place to live in and 

enjoy! 

Sports Day 

What a day! The weather has been on our side and we have had a fantastic time! Our first Sports Day 

since 2019, and having the community on site has been yet another ‘together event’ and we thank 

you for helping make the day a special one. Kids…you were amazing! 

Aspire2Be 

Thank you to Dean and Tracy from Hartlepool United 
Community Sports Foundation for being very generous 
with their time in giving a number of our children a tour 
around the Hartlepool United FC Suit Direct Stadium.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
As our Aspire2Be programme develops further, we would 
love to invite parents/carers from our community to take 
part, sharing their jobs/talents/careers with our children. 
If you would like to be involved, please click or copy and 
paste the link below to complete the google form.  

https://forms.gle/TQJHH1oyAJXPBgKZ9 

 Thank you for your continued support; we look forward to 

sharing more of our Aspire2Be experiences with you.   
 

Summer Fair 

Thank you all for your support for and attendance at our Summer Fair last week, and thank you also 

for the many raffle tickets purchased for our summer raffle. Overall, the community helped raise a 

staggering £2023.23 (fair - £1214.46, raffle £808.77), and we cannot thank you enough. All monies 

raised will go to providing future exciting pupil opportunities! 

Musicly 
 
 
 
 
 

https://forms.gle/TQJHH1oyAJXPBgKZ9

